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Major Renovations Under Way at Bene'-Kelly! 

 

 
  

Our offices are getting a much needed face lift which 
started at the end of August.  All renovations should 
be done by the end of October.  We are excited to have 
an updated look to continue to serve our GREAT 
customers! 

 

We are hosting an Open House on Friday, 11/18 
from 8 - 4 p.m.  

Please stop by to see all of the changes we've made 
and grab a fall treat!  

 

We are also having a Canned Food Drive during the 
month of November and will be collecting food 
for Circle of Concern Food Panty.  If you are able to 
come by, please consider bringing along a canned food 
item. 
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News Around the Office            

  

The Team Member we are highlighting this month is 
Karen Kelly Dawson. 

   

Karen Kelly Dawson -  

Golfer, Mom, and Insurance Agent!   

 

Karen knew it was inevitable and joined the family business in 
1996 after spending a few years as an Underwriter at Safeco 
Insurance.  For over 20 years, Karen has enjoyed working with 
her clients to find the best mix of coverage to suit their needs. 

  

She married her high school sweetheart, Derek and they have 2 
teenage daughters, Cassie (loves golf) and Lauren (loves the 
theater).  In her free time, you'll find her agonizing over the 
game of golf, skiing in Colorado, or enjoying a glass of wine! 

 

 



Health Insurance News 

  
Open Enrollment is just around the corner.    
It runs from November 1, 2016 to January 31, 2017. 
 

Call Stephanie Kelly at 314-849-2888 for help with 
both on and off exchange plans!  
   

   

 


